MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION
As previously communicated, the three new members of the Board of Trustees are:

Bill Dennis
Sandy Imaoka
Dona McKenney

Our sincere thanks go out to Ruth Gutleber, Norm Imaoka, and Beth Rossini for
their contributions as members of the Board of Trustees for the last several years.
They have devoted countless hours on behalf of all homeowners and the results are
a firm financial foundation, dynamic communication vehicles, and the continuing
reputation of Heatherwood as one of the most beautiful and desirable communities
of its kind.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES OFFICER ELECTION

In accordance with the Declaration of Covenants - Exhibit C - Bylaws - Article VIII -
Section 2. Election of Officers, the election of officers shall take place no later than
the first meeting of the Board of Trustees following each annual meeting of the
members. On October 22, 2013, the members of the Board of Trustees conducted
the election of officers. The results are as follows:

PRESIDENT - Kathy Logan

VICE PRESIDENT - Sandy Imaoka
VICE PRESIDENT - Bill Dennis
SECRETARY- Rose Mary Colombo
TREASURER - Dona McKenney

We intend to fully meet the responsibilities set forth in our Governing Documents to

keep the community financially sound and its physical assets maintained, but with
all budgetary restraint possible.

Date October 31,2013



